

TYNSEL PARKES C.E. PRIMARY ACADEMY

Welcome to Mrs Chandler's News.



www.tynselparkesacademy.co.uk



Harvest donations.



Year 2 Learning Together.



APPRECIATION

Hello Yellow Day.

Parent Governor Vacancy.

Our Governing Body, the Local Academy Council (LAC), has a vacancy for one Parent Governor. Governors play a key role in the school, working as a team to provide support and challenge, and influencing strategies.

The Local Academy Council (LAC) is made up of parents, teachers, and other members of the community. Every half term the LAC meets to support the work of the school, and together make sure that the school provides an excellent standard of education for our children, ensuring best use of budget and resources. The meetings take place on a Tuesday at 3:30pm - until about 6pm. If you would like to become a Governor or want to know more about the role, please contact the academy at office@tynselparkesacademy.co.uk Please let us know if you are interested by 6th November.

Harvest.

Thank you for the Harvest donations of tinned and dried goods, the food bank were very appreciative. Thank you also to those of you who were able to walk with us to Church. I'm sure you will all agree that the service in Church was lovely.

Hello Yellow Day - World Mental Health Day.

It was lovely to see all the children and staff wearing yellow to support Mental Health Day this week. We enjoyed spending time outside at the front of school planting bulbs and are looking forward to seeing them flower in the Spring.

Year 2 & Year 4 - Learning Together Sessions.

We would like to thank those of you who were able to attend our Learning Together Sessions this week. We hope you had a lovely time taking part with the learning in school.

Parents Evening - Wednesday 25th October 3.30 - 6.30pm

A letter inviting Parents/Carers to Parents' Evening has been sent out this week with the children. Please confirm your attendance by Friday 20th October.

Mrs Bownds will be available between 3.30 - 5.30pm if you need support with your child's mental health.

Mrs Chandler will be available for the duration of the evening.

Reminder.

Please be respectful of our neighbours and do not park in front of their driveways, some of our neighbours have not been able to access their properties this week.







TYNSEL PARKES C.E. PRIMARY ACADEMY

Welcome to Mrs Chandler's News.



www.tynselparkesacademy.co.uk

Uttoxeter Lions Annual Bonfire - Guy Request:

Uttoxeter Lions are inviting all children in first schools in Uttoxeter to make a Guy for their annual bonfire on 4th November. All children will receive a free ticket for the bonfire if they make a Guy and bring it into school. Please bring your Guys into school by Monday 23rd October 9am.

Before and After School - Tax-Free Childcare.

Did you know that you might be eligible for Tax-Free Childcare? This could help with your childcare costs at the before and after school club. For more information: https://www.gov.uk/tax-free-childcare

Earrings and PE.

Earrings cannot be worn during PE lessons, if your child is unable to remove their own earrings please could parents remove them before school on PE days. These are:

Monday - Year 2 and 4

Tuesday - Year 1 and 3

Wednesday - Year 2 and 4

Thursday - Nursery and Reception

Friday - Year 3 and Year 1

A few reminders from the school office:

- Movie Night tickets are available to purchase on ParentPay see attached poster.
- Wear & Share donations can be dropped off WC 16th October see attached poster.
- If your child is absent from school please call the school office every day they are absent, you can always leave a message on our answerphone.
- Data Collection Please return completed forms to the office.



